SAUGATUCK TOWNSHIP FIRE BOARD WORKSHOP MEETING

MONDAY, MARCH 24, 2008, 7:30 p.m. SAUGATUCK TOWNSHIP FIRE BARN 3342 BLUE STAR HWY, SAUGATUCK, MICHIGAN 49453

MINUTES

Chairman Kaye called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.

Members present: Chairman and Saugatuck City Representative Bill Kaye, Douglas City Representative Jerry Bekken, Saugatuck Township Representative Eric Beckman, At-large Member Cliff Asbel and At-Large Member Lance Winchester.

Also present: Chief John Blok and Deputy Chief Greg Janik.

Absent: None.

Public comment began at 7:30 p.m. No comments were received. Ended 7:30 p.m.

- 1. Discussion took place regarding the recent fire in Douglas.
- 2. A fire hydrant for Douglas Elementary School was discussed. There is a need for a water main to be run on the South side of the school with placement of two fire hydrants. A water study from 2004 was never given to the STFD by KLSWA.
- 3. Discussion on future budget plans. Tower truck for the taller buildings.
- 4. The new rescue vehicle is out for painting.
- 5. The Fire Board was shown the CAF's system.

At 8:40 p.m. having no further business to come before the board they stood adjourned.

Lance Winchester, Recording Secretary	Date	
Bill Kaye, Chairman	Date	